
From: TWS Newsletter Editor tws@redbaystudio.com
Subject: Tall Woodcrafters August Meeting

Date: August 13, 2018 at 1:52 PM
To:

Greetings,

The August meeting of the Tallahassee Woodcrafters Society is tomorrow, Tuesday, August 14th at the regular time, 7:00 p.m.

The meeting will be held at Faith Presbyterian Church, located at 2200 North Meridian Road. A map is attached to this email.  It is 
easiest to park and enter the church complex on the west side of the buildings.  Entrance to the meeting room area is at the door 
under the covered drop-off awning.

Hope you can make it to the meeting. Don’t forget your show and tell items.

Joe Doker
TWS Newsletter Editor
tws@redbaystudio.com
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